

MEMORANDUM

TO:

LOMBARD PLAN COMMISSION

Donald Ryan, Plan Commission Chairperson

FROM:

Anna Papke, AICP, Senior Planner

Department of Community Development

DATE:

October 15, 2018

SUBJECT:

PC 18-31, 105-115 W. Maple, Tri-Town YMCA/Calvary Episcopal Church

Staff has received inquiries from the public regarding how the proposed YMCA afterschool program will impact the parking available on the Calvary Episcopal Church property. Staff has reached out to representatives for the petitioner (YMCA) and the property owner (Church) seeking additional information. Representatives for the property owner are not available to answer inquiries prior to the October 15, 2018 Plan Commission meeting.

Staff recommends the Plan Commission continue PC 18-31 to the November 19, 2018 Plan Commission meeting, in order to allow time for staff and the petitioner to gather additional information on parking on the subject property in response to concerns raised by the public.

ACTION REQUESTED

Staff recommends that the Plan Commission continue PC 18-31 to the November 19, 2018 meeting of the Plan Commission.